The Planning Commission's Hearing on Gibbs Fetition for
Temporary Use. March 4, 1954.

Meeting called to order by Chairman Luther Tisdale for the
purpose of hearing opinions for and against such petition.

Present: Messrs. Aldrich, Arp and Yelton.

Doyle Harroun, representing his mother, being interested in

ad joining property to that of the Gibbs Concrete Products Co.,
protested the granting of such a permit for the reason that if it were
allowed,would continue to stay there. He also protested for the

reason that a rock crusher would be dustky and dirty and depreciate
the value of his mother's pmoperty.

There being no further protests, the Commission adjourned the
hearing to re-convene in regular monthly meeting.

Gladys Kanick, Secy.

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE CITY PLANNING
COMMISSION, March 4, 1954.

Meeting called to order by Chairman Tisdale, at 8;45 P.M, .

Minutes of the previous meeting read and approved.

The secretary's report on the Boy Scout petition hearing
held Feb. 23rd. was read. Mr. Arp to make the final report
on this hearing to the council recommending the granting

of this petition on the condition that publie or other dances
be prohibited.

A discussion was held on the findings of the Gibbs petition for
tebmporary use. It was thought advisable to 1limit this permit

to nine months and that this permit terpinate immediately at ‘
the end of said nine month period. Mr. Arp to write the Commission's
recommendation regarding the Gibbs petition accordingly and

have the secretary present same at the next council meeting.

On motion meeting adjourned.

Gladys Kanick,
Secrebary



